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Subscribe to receive the bulletin weekly via your email. 
Log onto stclementshrine.org - select the “Bulletins” tab.   

Enter your email address, in the Subscribe to Weekly Bulletin  box , and click  Subscribe. 

Sunday, March  22, 6:00-7:30pm front room 
St Clement Book Club   We will be reading and discussing Notebook 1 
(up to p. 221) of St. Faustina's Diary  

Young Adults Activities     
 To be added to the Young Adult emails,  

contact stclementyoungadults@gmail.com 
Volunteer Opportunities: 

St. Francis House,  39 Boylston St.- first Saturday of each month.  

Please contact Joey George jgeorge@alum.mit.edu 

 

FriendshipWorks, Boston 617-482-1510 Assist elderly and/or adults with 

disabilities getting to doctors appointments 

Pure in Heart Boston - Young Adults Breakfast 
Please join your fellow young adults (ages 18 – 35) 
for breakfast after Mass this Sunday, April 19.  Following the 
conclusion of the 11 a.m. Mass, we’ll gather outside St. Clement's 
to get coffee as a group.  It will be a wonderful time for good  

conversation and fellowship in this Easter season!  Please feel free to contact 
Samantha Craig at sacraig@bu.edu with any questions.    

                 Saint Joseph Retreat House Milton, MA 
Located on the outskirts of Boston, in Milton MA., St. Joseph 
Retreat House provides a quiet space for prayer where a 
person can rediscover and deepen his or her relationship with 
God. The Retreat House is staffed by the Oblates of the 
Virgin Mary. The essential mission and ministry of our 
religious community is to provide directed and preached 
retreats and spiritual direction inspired by the Spiritual 
Exercises of St. Ignatius. 

St. Joseph Retreat  
65 Carney Drive 

Milton, MA 02186 
Phone: 617-698-6785 

Pure in Heart Boston - Young Adults Breakfast Sunday, May 17th 
Please join your fellow young adults (ages 18 – 35) 
for breakfast after Mass this Sunday, May 17.  Following the 
conclusion of the 11 a.m. Mass, we’ll gather outside St. Clement's 
to get coffee as a group.  It will be a wonderful time for fine food, 
good conversation and fellowship !  Please feel free to contact 
Samantha Craig at sacraig@bu.edu with any questions.    

At this time of year we receive many requests to received the 
sacrament of marriage at St Clements.   The Shrine is a special 
home to many.  

 

St Clements has been designated at the Perpetual Eucharistic Shrine for the 
Archdiocese of Boston and has been set aside for Divine Worship.  We do not 
keep any records nor can we offer the rites of Marriage, Baptisms, 
Confirmations, etc.   We invite you to call St. Cecilia’s  the nearest parish 
church for any sacramental need (617.536.454).   
 

Some of St Clement attendees have asked Fr. Peter to officiate at their 
marriage and/or child's baptism. Depending on his schedule,  Fr. Peter tries to 
accommodate these requests. 

Others parishes around Boston are: 
Our Lady of Victories Church 617.426.4448   www.olvboston.com                                            
27 Isabella St, Boston  

Near Mass Gen. Hosp.: St. Joseph Church 617.523.4342  www.stjosephboston.com    
68 William Cardinal O'Connell Way, Boston 

North End:  St Leonard/Sacred Heart 617-523-2110  www.stleonardcatholicchurch.org                                                                                                                                        
320 Hanover St, Boston. 

St Mary 617- 242-4664  www.stmarystcatherine.org 
55 Warren St, Charlestown 

 East Boston: St Joseph/St Lazarus 617.569.0406  - 59 Ashley St, East Boston 

Also Holy Cross Cathedral  617.542.5682 

 Br. Nathan                                                     Br. Paul 

Save the Date: Wednesday, August 5th 
You are invited to attend the 7:00PM Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and the  

First Religious Profession of:  our brothers Nathan Marzonie and Paul Kallal 

- Reception to follow – 
To assist us in planning, please leave the number who will attend on the voicemail at  

617-226-5999 ext. 130 or email: omvusa@gmail.com 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
These are the current "open" hours of  
Adoration where we need an adorer.   
Please let me know if you can cover  
one of these hours either temporarily 
or regularly.  
Rich McKinney 617.536-4141 or 
adorationboston.com          

Monday        8A, 4P,  
Tuesday        2A,  7A, 10A, 2P, 4P,  
Wednesday  8A, 10A 12:30P, 3P,4P  
Thursday      7A, 10A,  2P, 3P 
Friday        2A, 8A, 12:30P, 1P, 4P, 5P, 10P 
Saturday      3A, 4A,10P 
Sunday         2A, 3A, 4A, 

During a news conference Tuesday at the Vatican, 
Fisichella unveiled  logo. The motto, "Merciful Like the 
Father," serves as an invitation to follow the merciful 
example of the Father who asks us not to judge or 
condemn but to forgive and to give love and forgiveness 
without measure." 

Jubilee Year  of Mercy  
December 8. 2015 to November 20, 2016 

 Pope Francis has powerfully called on the entire Catholic church to 
refashion itself as a place not of judgment or condemnation but of pardon 
and merciful love in the upcoming jubilee year of mercy. 
 On Dec. 8 he will be opening the special holy door of St. Peter's 
Basilica to mark the beginning of the jubilee. Francis states that he hopes 
that with its opening, the door "will become a Door of Mercy through which 
anyone who enters will experience the love of God who consoles, pardons, 
and instills hope." 
 To emphasize that the special year is just not for those able to come to 
Rome, the pontiff says he is going to ask every diocese to identify a similar 
"Door of Mercy" at a cathedral or other special church to be opened during 
the year. 
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Young Adults Activities    To be added to the Young Adult emails, contact    

                             stclementyoungadults@gmail.com 
 

Volunteer Opportunities: 

St. Francis House,  39 Boylston St.- first Saturday of each month.  
  Please contact Joey George   jgeorge@alum.mit.edu 
 

I have a small picture on the wall of my office: Madonna and Child.  Whenever I have an 
appointment or meet with a couple, I bring them from the front door to my office and they usually 
take a look at the picture.  The reason why is because it is the only picture I have on the wall.  I love 
my office because there is nothing in it.  Once, one of the priests walked in and said, “Your office is 
rather bland, you need more 'stuff' in your room.”  I ask, “What kind of stuff?”  “You know! A few   

plants, some curtains, hang a few pictures and a rug would be nice.”  If I do that, however, then no one will 
notice the small picture I have on the wall because there would be stimuli overload. My visitors will be looking 
at the “stuff” and the best thing in my office will be hidden.  Sometimes we do that in life. We have so much 
“stuff” in our lives that we bury the most important thing worth seeing. To me, it is the hand of God.  Last 
Thursday I had a wedding rehearsal. I go to rehearsals, not that I need to practice my moves, but to meet the 
parents and the families. So we are at the foot of the alter going over the ring exchange and I notice the brides 
engagement ring. It was stunning. It had a big diamond on top and the entire band was made up of diamonds. 
Light came out of her hand and it didn’t need batteries. That ring was a statement: we are not going to bury 
our treasure with a lot of stuff. The most important thing in life for them will be each other.  
  
Let me ask you a question: What is the greatest prayer we can offer to God? I will give you a hint. It is one 
word: “Wow.” Let me prove it. In Psalm 8, it says that the glory of God will be chanted and praised by the 
mouth of babies and infants. What? How do babies and infants become such experts at prayer? The reason: 
they are seeing things for the first time. Did you ever see a young child when he tastes chocolate for the first 
time? Their eyes get really wide. Did you ever see a baby’s face when he or she sees a frog for the first time? 
Their eyes get so wide and they open their mouths and some unintelligent sound comes out. Please know that 
when that child opens his mouth and makes that first sound, God is in heaven saying: “Finally, for once 
someone notices Me.” God loves that prayer. 
  
I was in my office and Carol, our office manager, asked me what I did with the marriage certificate. I panicked 
because I know you can’t fool around with marriage certificates. She said, “Think for a minute.” So I said, “I 
remember sitting at my desk and you gave me the certificate to sign. I remember signing it and then…and then 
I gave it back to you.” At that moment, Carol looked in the file and found it. “Yes,” she said, “you are off the 
hook.” I raised my hands in the air with a sigh of relief and announced: “Finally, I didn’t mess it up this time.” 
We sat there for at least a minute laughing. That night, before I went to bed, I went back over the day to 
remember all the little things that happened, the things that go by unnoticed because we get so busy with 
“stuff.” I remembered that fun moment in the office. I end my day praying with that one word: “Wow.” I go to 
sleep knowing that I noticed and appreciated God this day.  
  
Peter was afraid in the upper room after Jesus died. On the day of the resurrection, Jesus came in the room 
and Peter thought he was seeing a ghost. What was the first thing that Jesus did when he saw he was afraid? 
He showed him His hand. As soon as Peter saw the hand he was a happy man. Why the hand of God? Because 
Peter recognized that hand. When he was in the boat during a storm, Jesus came to him walking on the water. 
Peter thought he was seeing a ghost. When he found out it was our Lord, he got out of the boat and started 
walking toward Jesus. He took a look at the waves and naturally he was concerned about being knocked over. 
He started to sink, but our Lord came and extended his hand to him - the hand of God. He got a good look at 
that hand. It took his eyes off the waves and focused on the saving hand.  
  
That is a can be an example for us when the waves of problems and difficulties overwhelm us. 
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